
 
 

  
 

 
 

Phil Durnell  
Director of Highways and Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
Cuerden Mill   Cuerden Way  Bamber Bridge  Preston   PR5 6BS 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Application no: 3/2019/1131   
Address: 1 Lower Lane Longridge 
Proposal: Existing Retail to live / work unit 
 
  This response supersedes my previous response dated 2nd January which 
had an incorrect application address.  

The proposal raises no highway concerns and I would therefore raise no 
objection to the proposal on highway grounds.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dave Bloomer 
Highways & Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
 
  

Ribble Valley Borough Council 
Development Control 
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developeras@lancashire.gov.uk 
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23rd  January 2020 

   


